
 

 

   

COUGAR TRACKS 
                       The Coralville Central Elementary Newsletter 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
Monday, November 5th  
Last day of CASH 
 
Monday, November 5th  
PTO Meeting 
Coralville Central Library 
7:00pm 
 
Wednesday, November 7th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
3:10-7:10pm 
 
Monday, November 12th 
Veteran’s Day Assembly 
New Gym 
10:00am 
 
Thursday, November 15th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
2:10-7:10pm 
 
Thursday, November 15th  
PTO Fall Supper 
Coralville Central Cafeteria 
5:30-7:30pm 
 
Friday, November 16th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
7:40am-3:40pm 
 
Friday, November 16th 
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 
 
Monday, November 19th 
KidSight Vision Screenings 
Preschool & Kindergarten 
 
Wednesday, November 21st thru 
Friday, November 23rd  
NO SCHOOL! 
Thanksgiving Break 
 
Wednesday, November 28th  
Bingo for Books! 
Coralville Central Cafeteria 
6:00-7:00pm 
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Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on 

Wednesday, November 7th from 3:10-7:10pm; 

Thursday, November 15th from 2:10-7:10pm; and 

Friday, November 16th from 7:40am to 3:40pm. 

 

If you have not yet signed-up for a conference 

time, please contact your student’s teacher or the 

main office, to get one scheduled. 

 

Please note that there will be no school for 

students on Friday, November 16th due to the all 

day conference schedule. 

NO SCHOOL 
Wednesday, Nov. 21st, 

Thursday, Nov. 22nd & 

Friday, Nov. 23rd 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 
from your Coralville Central Family 

 

PTO MEETING 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 5TH 
7:00pm in the CORALVILLE CENTRAL LIBRARY 
Babysitting provided. All are welcome! 

 



 

  
 

 

Coralville Central Families, 

Happy November! This is my absolute favorite time of year! The focus on family and friends is at its peak, and 
the feeling of warmth and fellowship in infectious. During the upcoming months, talk to your children about 
the importance of community, the role that they play in their community, and what they can do to be positive 
role models and strengthen their community. This could be through volunteer opportunities, raking a 
neighbors leaves, befriending a student who is alone on the playground or other random acts of kindness. 
Remember, no act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted. 

Fall Parent Teacher Conferences begin this week so please be sure to double check your scheduled conference 
time. Conferences will be held on Wednesday, November 7th from 3:10-7:10pm; Thursday, November 15th 
from 2:10-7:10pm; and Friday, November 16th from 7:40am to 3:40pm. Please note that school will not be in 
session for students on Friday the 16th, so please plan accordingly. We are aiming for 100% attendance from 
families for fall conferences, so please make every effort to attend. Conferences are an excellent opportunity 
for parents and teachers to discuss student progress, as well as ways to help students to be successful in 
school. If you are unsure of your conference time, you can call the main office during school hours and Ms. 
Jamie can get that information for you. 

May November be a harvest of memories, family gatherings and all of the wonderful things that this season 
has to offer! 

Andy Gahan, Principal 

 

 

Coralville Central is lucky enough to partner with Sanctuary Community Church this year to bring the Cougar 
Chow program into our building. 
Cougar Chow provides a food pack of kid-friendly, nonperishable items for your child for weekends and 
school breaks. The food pack will be delivered discretely to your child's backpack every Friday. 
If you feel your student could benefit from this program please contact Becca Bender, Student and Family 
Advocate at 319.688.1104. 

 

Youõre invited to a 

Winter Wear  

Clothing Swap  
¶ Get prepared for our cold winter weather  

¶ Bring your kidsõ coats, snow pants or boots that 

no longer fit to SWAP them out for the 

perfect size! 

¶ Pick up hats and gloves. 

¶ Vouchers for new boots may be available also. 

 

 

During Parent -Teacher 

Conferences 
 

In 

Miss 

Beccaõs 

Office  

Room 117  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Discrimination Policy 

It is the policy of the Iowa City Community School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, creed, age, marital status, sexual 
orientation, gender identity and socioeconomic status in its educational programs, activities, or employment practices. There is a grievance procedure for processing complaints of 
discrimination. If you have questions or a grievance related to this policy, please contact Chace Ramey, Chief Human Resource Officer, 1725 N. Dodge St., Iowa City, IA 52245, 319-
688-1000, Ramey.Chace@iowacityschools.org. 

 

 

EVERY DAY COUNTS! 
 
We all want our students to get a great education, and the building blocks for a great 
education begins with students coming to school each day and on time.  
 
If students miss school, or are late regularly, they miss out on learning the fundamental 
skills that will set them up for success in later years. There is no safe number of days for 
missing school or for being tardy. Each day that a student is absent or late, puts them 
behind; even in the early years of elementary school. It is important to make every effort 
to be in attendance daily as well as on time.  
 

Remember, EVERY DAY COUNTS! 

 

Cleaning out your closets? The 

Health Office is in need of boysõ 
sweatpants sizes 6 to 10, as 

well as girlsõ sweatpants and 
leggings  sizes 6 to 10.  

Please contact Sarah Beneke, 
Coralville Central Health 

Secretary, to make a donation.  

The ICCSD utilizes a new “green” approach to distributing information to families from non-profit, 
intergovernmental agencies, and business partners, for which it grants approval. Rather than sending home 
approved fliers for entities outside the school district, all postings will be posted on Peach Tree.  

 
        

As the leaves start to fall, so does the 
temperature. Please send your 
child/children dressed appropriately for 
the weather. Students will go outside for 
recess unless it is  raining or the 
temperature and or wind chill are b elow 
zero. Coats, hats and mittens  are always 
handy when there is a chill in the air.  

 

 

 

Wednesday, 
November 28 
from 
6:00-7:00pm 
in the  
Coralville 
Central 
Cafeteria 

https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=70161


 

 

 

 

Your turkey, food and monetary donations will help make Thanksgiving a 

festive occasion for families in our community! 

Each grade level is responsible for providing different foods to fill Thanksgiving 
baskets. 

Please see below what your child/children’s grade is signed up to bring. 

Items can be sent to school the week of: 

November 12th—16th 

Kindergarten/Preschool: Corn 

1st Grade: Gravy 

2nd Grade: Boxed Potatoes (mashed, au gratin, scalloped, etc.) 

3rd Grade: Green Beans 

4th Grade: Cranberry Sauce or Canned Fruit 

5th Grade: Boxed Desserts 

6th Grade: Stuffing 

If you are willing to make a monetary gift to purchase turkey/ham vouchers, cash and 
checks made out to Coralville Central Family Resource Center are much appreciated. 
 
If you are interested in receiving a Thanksgiving Food Basket, please contact Becca 
Bender, Stu- dent Family Advocate, at 
bender.becca@iowacityschools.org or 688-1100. 

 

 
Baskets must be picked up on 
Monday, November 19th or Tuesday, November 20th. 
 
 
Sponsored by: Family Resource Center and Student 
Council 
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